
Proposed traffic control device

Creation of no stopping areas and  
bus stops on SH6A, Stanley Street, 
Queenstown  

The NZ Transport Agency is proposing to create no 
stopping areas and bus stops on State Highway 6A, 
Stanley Street, Queenstown between Coronation 
Drive and Shotover Street to allow the relocation of 
the Queenstown Bus Hub.

The relocation of the bus hub was requested by the 
Queenstown Lakes District Council as part of the 
central Queenstown work.

In making this decision, the Transport Agency 
will consider the potential impact on the property 
occupiers, public and the transport system.

The map shows the affected areas and the extent of 
these proposed changes.

Once the Transport Agency has consulted on this 
proposal, it intends to confirm the change by making a 
bylaw.

Feedback on this proposal can be made in writing 
to the Senior Safety Engineer, NZ Transport 
Agency, PO Box 5245, Dunedin 9058, or emailed to 
speedlimitotgosthlnd@nzta.govt.nz by  
Monday, 26 November 2018.

If no feedback is received by this date, the Transport 
Agency will take this as acceptance of the proposal.

NZ Transport Agency 
Dunedin

18-360

New 'No Stopping' markings

New bus stop, shelter 
and indented footpath

New bus stop markings and shelters

New bus stop and shelter

Stanley Street
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